
 

Rolling Hills Country Club 
Newsletter – September 11, 2013 

Contact Information 

Rolling Hills C. C. 

PO Box 205 

Versailles, MO 65084 

573-378-5109 
email: rollinghills@yhti.net 

website: 

playrollinghills.com 

 

A NOTE FROM STEVE:   
 

September is here, it is hard to believe but we are wrapping up another season and dealing 
with the annual duties that come along with this time of year.  Our biggest responsibility is to 
announce your candidates for the Board of Directors.  Of course, as usual, we have three 
board members leaving.  Those leaving the board are: Brenda Campbell, Charlie Borum and 
Earl Reuter.  Brenda, Charlie and Earl have all given their time, opinions and support to the 
club, the board and to myself.  I sincerely thank them for their valued service to the club.  
Those running to fill their places are Ron Nabor, Cherlyn Eppenauer and Gary Croy.   
 
The Election of Board members will be held at our Annual Membership Meeting on Monday 
the 30th of September at 6:00 pm.  We highly encourage every member to attend and keep 
up with the health of your club and our plans for the future.  However, we also want to 
remind everyone that not all members are entitled to a vote.  Only Voting Class members 
may vote at the meeting.   In simple terms, Annual Pass members are not allowed a vote.  
But, we hope they attend and share their questions, concerns and interest in Rolling Hills. 
 
We have several events on the calendar yet for this year and we hope they have strong 
participation.  Events are the quickest medicine to cure our financial woes.  Events introduce 
new golfers to our course, they highlight our facility, and they are usually support a good 
cause or celebrate a holiday.  They are, in fact, a celebration of golf, the spirit of competition 
and our club.  A great event can bring us customers for life and several thousand dollars in 
revenue.  Please do what you can to help and support our functions.    
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Steve Nolawski 
General Manager 
 

EVENTS AND  

CALENDAR CHANGES 

Sept. 14  Lahay 

Sept. 15  Lahay 

Sept. 21 Stover Booster 

Sept. 28 MOY Event 

Sept. 29 Skip Hughes    

Sept. 30 Annual Meeting 

Oct. 6  Apple Festival  

Pet Peeves and other important Stuff 
 

Please do not use range balls on the golf course. 

They are called “Range” balls for a specific 

reason.  

Please repair ball marks, even if you did not 

make one. 

Do NOT DRIVE your carts or our carts in the 

areas that have longer grass, it is not safe. 
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September Proshop Specials  

 

SHOES 

GOLF SHOES WILL BE MARKED AT 
WHOLESALE STARTING ON SEPTEMBER 14th.  

THAT WILL BE AS LOW AS THEY WILL BE 
PRICED…….. We will not have nearly as many 

shoes in stock in the future, do not miss this 
opportunity. 

 
All Adjustable Drivers $199 (in Stock) 

 
 
 

Please follow the daily cart 

rules.  Keep carts on paths 

around greens and tees.  Do 

not drive in areas of native 

grasses. 

 

 

Sign up at the Proshop for the…… 
 

Men’s Finale’ – Cross Country  - Oct 7
th

  

 

Women’s Finale’ – Par 3 Event – Oct 8
th

 

 

Couples Golf  - September 18
th

  and 23
rd

. 
 

 

Know of anyone 

wanting to have a 

Holiday Party? 
 

Have it at Rolling Hills! 

 

We will provide a great value. 

 
Buffet Dinners 

Cocktails 

Appetizers 

Or just the room. 

 

Give Steve a call and see how 

we can make your holiday 

party the best ever. 

 

 

Annual Meeting 
Monday, September 30

th
, 2013 

6:00 pm 

 
Election of THREE Board 

Members 

Candidates: 

 

Cherlyn Eppenauer 

Ron Nabor 

Gary Croy 

 

 

Your golf course is in fantastic condition!  

 

Do your part to keep it that way.   

 

Fix Ball Marks. 

Pick up trash and sticks, every little bit 

helps. 


